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Subject: Park Space

From: Bill Lott 
Sent: Friday, June 27, 2025 7:39 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Park Space 

As a resident of Ann Arbor, I am writing to ask the planning commission to include Leslie Park and Huron 
Hills golf courses as parks and include those parks into the Comprehensive Plan for Ann 
Arbor.  Otherwise, pause the plan until these parks are designated as park space and included as such in 
the Comprehensive Plan.  Thank you. 

Bill Lott 


